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I support more funding for TAG services. Differentiating instruction for TAG students 

takes time and resources. The Oregon public schools are currently losing many of 

their top students to private schools and homeschool charters because their needs 

are not being met in their neighborhood schools. Any student who is not provided an 

environment in which they are challenged is not receiving the education they are 

entitled to. Please pass this measure.  


